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Pilon, Janet

Subject: reduction of driving lanes on Aberdeen Avenue

From: Mark Cunningham

Sent: August 5, 2020 11:55 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: reduction of driving lanes on Aberdeen Avenue

Hello,

My name is Mark Cunningham and am a resident of South St in the south-west area of Hamilton. | am strongly opposed
to the reduction of driving lanes on Aberdeen Ave from 4 lanes to 2.

We need to improve road access into and out of our city, not create bottlenecks which will frustrate drivers and cause
them to make use of residential streets as an alternative route.

Sincerely,

Mark Cunningham



